## **Housing and Community OSC**

## **Actions arising**

Date of meeting	Action point	Responsible for action	Date action completed	Update on action point
02/02/2021 HC/006/21	Cllr Hollinghurst was pleased to hear about F Jump's explanation on the CCTV. He also gave members an update following an issue in Tring. Stating they need at least two more CCTV cameras, one to the East of the high street and the other one in Pond Close along the footpath. Approximately 3 years ago, they had an incident regarding knife crime in the dark. This finished when the person was convicted. It does highlight that there are a couple of areas in Tring, which do need better coverage.	F Jump to take forward to the relevant group manager.		
02/02/2021	Cllr Adeleke asked that when we come	F Williamson	17/02/2021	D Barrett has met with Kate Norval & Kieran Lee. I have

HC/008/21	up with a new developments, what we are doing to publicise it. He asked if they could let all Members know what is going on?  D Barrett stated that they do work closely with the Communications Team to publicise what is going on, there are various forms of media such as the Digital Digest and the website. His team are happy to provide an update to Members as to what is going on.  F Williamson agreed and said that they could put something in Members News.	agreed to drip feed Housing Development information through to them to add onto the weekly Members Update news letter which I understand you also receive. We have agreed a cycle of perhaps something once a month. We of course will continue to present news worthy items to the Communication's Team for Digital Digest etc.  Hopefully this will take care of the action from this meeting. I am going to test it over the next week by submitting the recently completed Bingham Mews project